Junior Knights Amateur Athletic Association

2017 Season
Dear Jr. Knights Parents
As always it is our goal to provide a positive environment for our children as we strive to develop positive attitudes, emphasizing teamwork and teaching individual responsibilities for making good decisions on and off the court.

Your presence at games has always been an enthusiastic source of support for the girls participating in our program. Today we have more children participating then ever before. Because of the efforts of many talented and committed people we have a program that we all can be proud of. 
You have probably heard in the news about incidents of a parent or a coach setting a poor
example for young athletes at games  or practices.  Please be advised that any negative confrontation of any player, coach, or spectator will not be tolerated under any conditions. This applies to on and off the court. It will not be fashionable to verbally assault the officials during a game or to make derogatory
comments about the opposing team. These actions are not acceptable within the Jr. Knights
program whether it is a home or away game.
Opposing teams and officials are to be treated as our guests  at our courts.

Anyone using abusive or foul language or confronting any opposing player, coach or official in a disrespectful or unprofessional manner will be respectfully requested to immediately leave the facility, this applies to home and away games or face legal consequences. There is a zero tolerance to non-compliance to this policy.
If you have any question of this correspondence, please contact me at 973-714-0289

Best Regards,

Melyssa Pickett
Head Coach for Volleyball, Jr. Knights AAA
____________________________________________

 Parent or Guardian (print name)                       Date
CC:        Rockaway Police Dept.
Wharton Police Dept.
Rockaway Recreation                             _____________________________________
Wharton Recreation
Parent or Guardian (signature)
Date
